Redeemer Lutheran School

August 30, 2017 Issue 1

Assistant Principal Ms. Payan Principal Mr. Violette We invite you to worship with us Sunday 9:00AM English



Missouri Synod **Upcoming Events**

Thursday 8/31/17

3-8th grade P.E.

Friday 9/1/17

Sport's Meeting @3:30PM

Next Week:

Monday, 9/4/17

No School-Labor Day

This Month:

9/25/16

6th-8th Grade Sunday Sing

9/27/16

CPTL Meeting @6:00PM

9/30/16

Early Dismissal-1:00PM

The staff at Redeemer Lutheran School would like to thank all of you for your trust in us. We are looking forward to a fun and memorable year at RLS! God bless you all.

Bible Theme for the 2017-2018 School Year:

"Jesus Christ is the same yesterday, today, and forever."

Welcome!

Welcome to the new school year at Redeemer Lutheran School! We are all excited for a wonderful and exciting school year that is ahead of us! Parents, for your convenience a weekly newsletter will be sent home on Monday of each week. Please read through the weekly newsletter for important weekly and monthly events and school news.

I will also be sending the weekly Orientation Forms are due! newsletter and other important news via e-mail. We need everyone families email on file, so make sure you fill that out with your other paperwork you got at orientation.

Blessings, Mr. Violette

Iviolette.redeemer@gmail.com

Payment Policy

You will be receiving today in an envelope vour school payment agreement. Please read this and sign it and bring to the office by this Friday.

If you are on a monthly tuition plan, tuition for the month of September is due by Friday, September 1, 2017. If tuition is paid after the 10th of September there will be a \$25.00 late fee. If you have any questions or concerns, please see me or the school office as soon as possible.

White Zone

For safety reasons please make sure you follow the "White Zone" guidelines that are posted on the signs. In addition, when you drop off/pick up your child(ren), please do not park in the "white zone area". Parking is available across the street from the school in our gated parking lot. Remember, the safety of our children is priority.

Labor Day-No School

There will be no school on Monday, September 4, 2017 in observance of Labor Day. School will resume on Tuesday, September 5th.

- Hebrews 13:8

Fall Sports: Volleyball/Football

Registration is now open to all 4th -8th grade students for our girl's JV volleyball, girl's varsity volleyball, and 4th-8th Grade students for our flag football team. Participating in a sports team is a great way for your child to learn the value of teamwork, maintaining school pride, and gaining important life-long social skills. If your child would like to join one of our fall sport's teams, please return the registration form and sports fee to the school office by Friday, Septembber 8th.

Scholastic News

Each student will receive a monthly Scholastic News Magazine for the 2016-2017 school year. A letter with more information has been provided by your child's teacher. The cost of the subscription is \$6.00 for K thru 5th Grade and \$10.00 for students in 6th thru 8th grade. Please turn in the money to your child's teacher by Friday, September 1st.

Emergency Cards

Please remember to return two *emergency cards* for each student along with all requested documents from your orientation packet. It is important that you turn in all forms to the school office or to your child's teacher by Friday, September 1st.



@redeemerlutheransouthgate

Instagram:
@redeemersg

Website: www.redeemersouthgate.org



Please remember to turn in all the colored papers that were in the orientation packet by this Friday.

Redeemer has Apple Laptops!

One of the many exciting things that are new this year at Redeemer is a classroom set of Apple laptop computers.

With the help of the TLC grant from our LCMS Distric, we were able to purchase enough used laptops to have a cart with computers for a whole class to use. The teachers will be learning new ways to use the computers in their teaching plans.

We have also upgraded our internet at the school. This will allow us to fully use these laptops as a new tool to enhance the education experience for our Redeemer students.

Box Tops For Education

We are excited to continue to participate in Box Tops for Education which is a national program helping schools earn money for their schools. Last year we earned over \$300 for Redeemer from this program. We would love to raise \$400 this year! Every Box Top you clip, save, and return to Redeemer is worth 10 cents. At orientation you got a collection paper to glue them on. See the office if you need more.

Hot lunch menu and order form was give out today in the students classroom for next weeks hot lunch program.

Watch our Facebook page we will be updating it this year almost daily! We want to share all the great things happening at Redeemer!! Make sure you get the right address: www.facebook.com/Redeemerlutheransouthgate

Service Opportunities

Like last year families are required to complete a minimum of 10 service hourse. Each family with 2 or more students must complete 15 hours by May 15, 2018. There are many ways to complete these hours. This newsletter will keep you informed of ways you can help the school and get your service hours.

We will not be having study hall everyday after school like we have had in the past. Please speak to your teacher if you need some extra help and they will work out a time to help you.